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Dear Sir or Madam                        

Roan St Patrick’s Primary School will be holding a Colour Run on Saturday 18th 

June as a major fundraiser this term. All proceeds will go towards the 

development of much needed facilities to help maintain and improve the 

quality of provision for the children at Roan St Patrick’s during this time of 

financial austerity. 

We are asking businesses connected to the school to donate £150 towards the 

fundraiser (although a contribution of any kind would be greatly appreciated). 

If your business is interested in sponsoring the event, please send a cheque to 

the school or contact the school Principal, Mr Stephen Mone – 02837548355 – 

smone720@c2kni.net; the school Secretary, Mrs Fiona Vincent – 02837548355 

– fvincent492@c2kni.net or Chairperson of our Parents’ Association, Mr Conor 

Daly – 07768341908 – conor@eglishbm.com. Thank you for your time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Mone 

 

Principal 

 


